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ANNEX IV: PARTICIPATING WILTON PARK STAFF AND THEIR BACKGROUND  

DENTON, Geoffrey, R. 	Director of Wilton  Park and Wiston 
House Conference Centre since October 
1983; specific interests in economic 
problems and European integration; 
studied Philosophy, Politics and 
Economics at Oxford University; after a 
number of posts in research institutes 
and universities was Reader in 
Economics at the Uhiversity of Reading 
(1966-1984) and Director of the Federal 
Trust for Education and Research 
(1976-1983). Author of books and 
articles on the economics of European 
integration. 

SPENCE, David J 

STARKE1, Jim 

Member of the Wilton Park Academic 
Staff since December 1979. Special 
interests include the political power 
of the media, theories of the State in 
modern political life, and political 
violence. Worked in business for 
several years in Germany, France and 
Britain before studying International 
Relations at Sussex University and 
doing research in Politics at the 
Universities of Oxford, Paris and Nice; 
subsequently taught courses in British 
politics at the Sorbonne. 

Member of the Wilton Park Academic 
Staff since January 1976. Current 
responsibilities involve the planning 
of conferences on Defence and East-West 
matters, as well as conferences 
concerned with Technology, Industry and 
Employment; previously at the 
Universities of Manchester and 
Liverpool; taught English at a Lycée in 
South-Western France; taught in the 
Modern Languages Department of the 

• University of Dijon and researched 
French Renaissance History. 

Member of the Wilton Park Academic 
Staff since 1959; araduate of the 
University of Glasgow in Modern 
European History, Political Economy and 
Modern Languages; also studied at the 

STURROCK, Robert S 


